Part-time officer report- Final 2023/24

Part-time officers work consistently throughout the year to provide for their cohort going
above and beyond whilst balancing their courses alongside this responsibility. Whilst they
have limited time and funding, all of these individuals have been able to make a lasting
impact on our Students Union and the wider University with their dedication to enriching
our educational experience.

Haleigh Gregory (Ethnic Equity Officer 2023/24)

In their time as Ethnic Equity officer, Haleigh has been able to contribute significantly to the
promotion of inclusion and diversity on campus. Whilst balancing their own schedule with
the officer role Haleigh has been productive to work on passing a policy regarding Asian
Heritage month, promote Islamophobia Awareness Month, and organise a potluck event to
celebrate Eid. Haleigh’s Potluck event won them a Voice award from the Students’ Union, a
brilliant recognition for a brilliant initiative. Events like this create an opportunity to
celebrate communities at our university and complements Haleigh’s work on Islamophobia
awareness. Haleigh pushed for equality consistently, an example of this is Haleigh’s push for
the revision of the low-income scholarship conditions which create unfair conditions for
students from minority ethnic backgrounds.

Haleigh attended and set up meetings with various departments to highlight where students
in their cohort face issues with their services and has been able to offer perspective and
advice to mitigate such issues. Due to personal issues, Haleigh was unable to complete some
of her projects listed on her own report and her manifesto and this should not reflect
negatively on Haleigh’s capability as an officer.

Haleigh has managed to provide for her cohort across the year. Whether having executed
events successfully or began the planning stages of projects to get the ball rolling for her

handover, her time has been well spent. Scrutiny is pleased with her overall progress and
award her with a pass.



